
 

 

Site A demolition update: Edition 8 

This email provides a brief overview of what happened in the previous week and what you 

can expect to happen in the coming weeks. 

If you have any questions about the demolition programme, you can contact Adrian Buch, 

the Project Manager by using the following: 

If you have any questions about the demolition programme, you can contact Adrian Buch, 

the Project Manager by using the following: 

Email: Adrian.Buch@keltbray.com  

Call: 07902 437 389 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Demolition update for February 

• Continue demolition of Lambourne House 

• Scaffolding installation on the corner of Penfold Street and Church Street from 

Sunday 16 February 

• Hoarding installation on Church Street from 16 February 

• Equipment being delivered on site on Sunday 16 February to avoid disruption to the 

market. 

• Monday 17 to 24th February, scaffolding and hoarding erection on Church Street 

with the market moved 2 metres into the road 

 

 

mailto:adrian.Buch@keltbray.com%E2%80%AF?subject=Church%20Street%20-%20Site%20A%20demo


Coffee Morning’s at Regeneration Space 

Starting Wednesday 22 January, we began our new regular coffee morning at the 

Regeneration Space (56 Church Street, London NW8 8ET) from 11am to 12pm every second 

and fourth Wednesday. This will replace our library drop ins. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the demolition or just want to talk to us about 

regeneration, please come along, we’re here to listen. 

Our February coffee mornings will be: 

• Wednesday 5 February, 11.00am to 12.00pm 

• Wednesday 19 February, 11.00am to 12.00pm 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Keltbray and the council will monitor the impact of this route throughout demolition and, 

based on the results of this monitoring and resident feedback, will examine how we can 

further improve its operation. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FIND OUT MORE 

You can keep track of the latest news on the Church Street website at churchstreet.org 

(https://churchstreet.org/) . Please email us at churchstreet@westminster.gov.uk 

You are getting this email as you have signed up for email updates on the demolition of Site 

A. If you don't want to receive these emails, please email churchstreet@westminster.gov.uk 

to let us know.  

https://www.facebook.com/mychurchstreet  
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